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Lennox Village Vision – Works Commencing  

10 September 2021 

 

To the Resident/Business Operator 

Re:  Lennox Village Vision – Works Commencing  

Ballina Shire Council is excited to announce that work on the Lennox Village Vision project will 
commence on Monday 20 September 2021.  
 
Initially our crews and contractors will conduct minor cultural heritage investigations in Ross Park, 
followed by Lennox Park then Ballina Street. These works will require the temporary partial 
closure of Ross Park, Lennox Park and nearby carparks.  
 
In preparation for these early works the bus shelter in Ballina Street, adjacent to Lennox Park, 
has been removed. The bus shelter will be replaced in due course as the renewal works continue. 
In the interim the Lennox Park shade pavilion will be used as a temporary bus shelter. 
 
The cultural heritage investigations are expected to be complete in mid-October 2021. 
Contractors will then commence undergrounding of power and stormwater services. Council will 
provide a further update to businesses and residents as we reach this next phase. 
 
Council apologises for any inconvenience caused and thanks the community for their patience 
during this time.   
 
For more information about the staging of works and to register for project updates please visit 
ballina.nsw.gov.au/LennoxVillageVision 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Brett Dyki 
Project Manager - Project Management Office 
Civil Services Division 
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